
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

5th Grade 

News 
This year we will 

have an afternoon 

performance that 

will take place on 

Wednesday, 

December 19, 2018 

beginning at 

1:00pm. Students 

must be in 

complete uniform. 

 

Please note, the 

Christmas Musical 

is a mandatory 

performance for all 

students. All 

students must 

attend all 

performances. 

Students must 

wear their Sunday 

Best.  

We finished our Seventeenth week of 

school! 

HIP HIP HOORAY! 
Spelling/Vocabulary: Knights of Columbus 

Spelling Bee was on December 12th. There 

is no Spelling or Vocabulary for the last 

week before Christmas Break. 

 

Writing: Students continue to work on their 

very first research project. This project will 

be finished before Christmas break. We 

will work on introductions, and paragraph 

format.   

 

Reading: Students are close to finishing 

Hatchet! Students will come home with an 

outline of their final project next week.  

 

Math: Students took their test on Chapter 5: 

Adding and Subtracting Decimals. They 

taught themselves how to multiple 

decimals! 

 

Science: We are almost done with the 

Skeletal System Unit. Students took a quiz 

on the leg and foot bones, as well as the 

skull bones.   

 

Religion: Students have been focusing on 

the Advent season, preparing for Christ.    

 

 

 

 Monday, December 17th, 

Reading Minutes Due  

 Tuesday, December 18th, 

Science Test and Math 

Quiz 

 Wednesday, December 19th, 

Dress rehearsal 10am, 1st 

Performance 1pm,  

 Thursday, December 20th, 

Simple Solutions Quiz 

and Musical 

 Friday, December 21st, 

Party at 9:45 am 

 December 22nd- January 

6th, CHRISTMAS BREAK 

Week of 12/10 

Important Dates 
Ahead! 

Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service of Christ 
 

School Musical  

 I am encouraging 

students to continue to 

work on strengthening 

their math facts. They 

may work on 

MobyMax, Fact 

Fluency. There is also 

multiplication games 

that you may locate on 

my website underneath 

Links and Math HW.  

 

Missdudek.weebly.com  

Virtue of the Month: 

Gratitude   
“You are my God, and I 

will give thanks to you; 
you are my God; I will 

extol you. This is the day 
that the Lord has made; 
let us rejoice and be glad 

in it.” 
PSALM 118:28–29 

 

Friday, December 21st, 
we are celebrating 

Virtuous Student, so 
students may come in 
Non-Uniform dress!   


